
HUNTINGTON BY THE VILLAGE ANNUAL BUDGET MEETING 11/16/2023 

 

Members of the Board met at the Carrollwood Cultural Center for the annual budget meeting. The 

meeting opened at 7:00 pm.  Present were Janice Eastburn, Tom Olsen, Jeanice Horn, Diane Hendrix, 

Phylis Zaborek and Magda Hatka representing Ameritech Property Management. 

Diane motioned to roll over excess funds to the 2024 budget. All in favor and motion was approved.  

Janice motioned to approve 2024 budget.  All in favor and 2024 budget was approved. 

Motion to adjourn budget meeting made by Janice; meeting adjourned at 7:35 pm. 

 

The Annual meeting and election was scheduled to take place 11/16/2023. A quorum of the 

Membership could not be established and therefore no Annual meeting or election was held. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Diane Hendrix, Secretary 


